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November 8, 2019 
 
Katelyn Martel 

 
 
Subject: Failure to notify the Office of Marijuana Policy 
 
Dear Ms. Martel:  
 
The Office of Marijuana Policy has made several attempts to conduct an onsite assessment of your 
medical marijuana caregiver operations. We have left telephone messages and business cards at your 
address of record. The purpose of our assessment effort is to confirm full compliance with program 
rules and State of Maine marijuana laws following your recent marijuana related arrest in 
Massachusetts. 
 
You must contact Field Investigator Troy Garrison no later than Monday, November 18, 2019 to 
arrange for an onsite assessment. Failure to do this will result in revocation of your caregiver card.  
Troy can be reached at (207) 660-3408. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Vernon Malloch 
Director of Compliance 
Office of Marijuana Policy 
 
 
 
cc: file 
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